
Welcome to Summer School 2022! Parent Update #2

If you are receiving this email, your student is enrolled in summer school at
RHMS! There is a Summer School tab on the RHMS website homepage. Look in
the left-hand blue column. All communications will be posted there in addition
to being sent home via Synergy.

Classes begin Wednesday, July 6 and end on Friday, July 29. Breakfast and
lunch will be provided, but students can eat breakfast at home and bring a
lunch if they prefer.

There is no school on Tuesday, July 19.

Transportation information will be shared as soon as possible. Buses will run on
an activity bus type schedule and will be posted on the RHMS website.
If you are a car rider, please use the drop-off circle, not the bus lot to drop off
and pick up your Wildcat. Walkers and car riders should arrive no later than
7:50. Car riders should be picked up no later than 12:30.

Students should bring:
● Their Chromebook(new 6th graders will get a chromebook at RHMS)
● A few basic school supplies (paper, pencil, etc.)
● Tennis shoes for their elective class
● Water Bottle

The elective classes will be PE based and students will participate in various athletic
activities. Therefore, tennis shoes will be necessary as they are necessary during the
school year as well.

More information will be shared as it becomes available. If you have questions,
please contact Lisabeth Belman at Lisabeth_S_Belman@mcpsmd.org.
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